

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097
Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558
www.sacscoc.org

December 14, 2010

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for your letter of October 13, 2010, providing information which we requested concerning disposition of faculty after the closing of the Associate in Applied Science in Architectural Drafting program.

The two faculty members currently teaching in the SPC program will teach in the program at San Antonio College and they have been notified of this move.

We accept notification of the closing of the A.A.S. degree program in Architectural Drafting and request no further information.

Best regards,

Belle

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Mecca Salahuddin, Director of Planning, Research, and Effectiveness

Dr. Michael S. Johnson